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“THEATER WORKSHOP PROJECT”

The Department of Education is endorsing the Theater Workshop Project of the Dulaang
Sibol, an Ateneo High School theater group. This Project had earlier been endorsed also by the
National Youth Commission. It is intended to use the arts as a vehicle for developing multiple
intelligences and for leaming the values of hard work, perseverance, discipline and camaraderie.

This Project envisions the holding of theater workshops in selected public high schools by
a group from the Dulaang Sibol. The public school chosen will be informed beforehand so that
ample time will be given to pick out 20 or so “gifted” students in the arts, or even those with an
inclination to music and the like. The Dulaang Sibol group will travel from one public high school to
another and will spend three days of training and workshops with the pulled-out students. There
will be a culminating activity, be it a play production or a mini-concert of song, dance and elocution.

The main proponent of the Theater Workshop Project is Mr. Jose Agustin Roman Bengzon
IV of the Dulaang Sibol who will contact specific divisions/public high schools to participate in this
Project and to provide additional detailed information. Al field offices and public high schools are
enjoined to cooperate with the Dulaang Sibol group in this undertaking.
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